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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
I hope you have all enjoyed a lovely summer and we are delighted to have everyone back safely 
with us.  There will be a school newsletter next week,  but in the meantime I thought it would be 
helpful to have this information letter regarding our school uniform. 
 
Our children are all beautifully turned out for school and looking so smart.  Many, many thanks to 
all our families for your support with this.  Having our lovely uniform worn so proudly by the children 
helps to cement their own sense of pride and identity with our school. 
 
Our school uniform remains as brown and blue and there has been no change to this. (This will 
remain the uniform certainly for this year and next year)  For clarity, our uniform consists of  
Boys – brown trousers/shorts, blue shirt, school tie, blue polo shirt,  brown or blue jumper/cardigan 
Girls – brown skirts/pinafores/trousers/ blue shirt, school tie, blue polo shirt, brown or blue 
jumper/cardigan.  Checked summer dresses can be worn in warmer weather. 
 
Indoor PE – polo shirt or t-shirt (preferably white), shorts (preferably black) plimsolls.  All children 
require a pair of plimsolls to participate in indoor PE. 
 
Outdoor PE – long trousers (track suit bottoms/leggings), long sleeved top, outdoor jacket and 
outdoor trainers. 
 
Football strips are not permitted in school. 
 
Children take part in PE each week and require the appropriate kit.  PE kits can be kept in school 
and taken home every few weeks for washing.  Indoor and outdoor shoes need to be brought to 
school when PE is happening and information about PE days will be winging its way to you shortly. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, 
Best wishes 
 
C MacPhee, Head Teacher 
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